
Submitter: Kristl Oliver 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

Allowing homeless people to camp in public spaces will only exacerbate the 

problems in Oregon. The camping that has been allowed on Portland streets is an 

environmental disaster, and a health and safety issue for everyone. Once you allow 

people to live in public spaces they are no longer public.  


